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On behalf of Sport Torbay I would like to ask the following questions: 

 

1. How will the community be aware of the lease and proposals, how will they be 

consulted? 

 

2. We are particularly concerned to understand whether there will be any 

changes in hire costs for individuals of any of the facilities.  Similarly we want 

to understand whether the park run will be effected. 

 

3. In respect of the loan to Parkwood Leisure, we wish to understand how the 

investment will be spent or whether it will be used to pay for work already 

completed?  Will it for example be used in respect of the swimming pool, 

changing rooms and sports hall?  Or will it be used for updating the all-

weather outside facility to ensure current sports pitches are compliant (e.g. for 

rugby and hockey)? 

 

Robert Loxton on behalf of Sport Torbay 


